
DG Richard DeRock Inducts 2021-22 President and Board 
  
Story by Ed Kolybaba, June 27, 2021 

 
On Saturday, June 26th, during the On-line Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise Installation 
Program, 5060 District Governor Richard DeRock inducted in-coming President Marjolein 
Lloyd and the club’s Board for the new Rotary year 2021-22. 
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In her acceptance speech and her words to the members of the club, Marjolein Lloyd 
expressed appreciation to the 2020-21 club president and the out-going board, 
congratulated the club of its achievements throughout the year, and shared that she looked 
forward to working with the new board in providing leadership where all club members had 
opportunities to play an important team role in moving forward.  
  
The following, in her own words, expresses Marjolein’s overall message…….. 
  
I’d like to thank Past President Norm and the entire Board of the ‘20/’21 year for their 
service and leadership of our club.  It’s only because of what the club has collectively 
achieved over the last 12 months that we will be able to move forward and continue the 
momentum and success that has already been built. 
  
To those Board members continuing on and to the newest members of the Board, I look 
forward to serving with you all!’ 
  
 It’s no secret that I am passionate about Rotary and I adore our club.  We have so much fun 
at our meetings, through our service and of course at our social events! As I step into this 
new role, I know that this will continue. Rotary is a team sport. Whether you are on the 
Board, chairing a committee or working behind the scenes, every member of our club has an 
opportunity to find that passion as well. I encourage you all to ask questions, explore 
different committees, and suggest new ideas.  We can honour our traditions and successful 
projects, but there’s always room to think outside the box and take some risks.  
  
Marjolein concluded her presentation by sharing this quote: “We are all meant to shine as 
children do. It’s not just in some of us; it’s in everyone. And as we let our own light shine, we 
unconsciously give other people permission to do the same.” (Marianne Williamson). 

 


